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Media Release 

Boerne Police Lieutenant Cody Lackey, who is 4th in command, recently graduated from the 

prestigious FBI National Academy in Quantico, Virginia. Lt. Lackey was one of two hundred and twenty-

three law enforcement officers who made up the 271st session of the National Academy, which 

consisted of men and women from forty-eight states. Included in the class are members from the 

District of Colombia, 18 international countries, five military organizations, and five federal civilian 

organizations.  

Internationally known for its academic excellence, the National Academy Program, held at the 

FBI Academy, offers ten weeks of leadership, media relations, contemporary issues in law enforcement, 

forensics, death investigations, crisis negotiations, counter terrorism, and fitness training for selected 

officers having proven records as professionals within their agencies. Less than 1% of all law 

enforcement officers in the U.S. receives the honor to attend. Since 1972, National Academy students 

have been able to earn undergraduate and graduate credits from the University of Virginia due to the 

accreditation by the university of the many courses offered.    

Chief Kohler is proud to have Lt. Lackey join him, Lt. Perez, and Assistant Chief Page as 

graduates. Leadership and succession planning are important steps that the department is taking to 

make sure the next generation of officers will be ready to lead the Boerne Police Department and serve 

our citizens.  
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